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Date: July 21, 2014
To: ICC 2014 Nominating Committee Chair Ron Piester

C/o Tracey Massey, Business Analyst
International Code Council
Birmingham District Office

900 Montclair Road

Birmingham, AL 352143

Subject: ICC Board of Directors Nomination

Mr. Piester,

It is with great pride to issue an emphatic letter of support on behalf of the South Alabama
Code Officials Association for the nomination of my friend and colleague Alan Boswell, for the
ICC Board of Directors. As President of SACOA, | have been privileged to work with Alan on
the Code Officials Association of Alabama Board of Directors for the past four years. | could
not think of another person who would be more qualified or deserving to serve on the ICC
Board of Directors. Please consider this letter to serve as a complete and total endorsement
for his nomination to be elected to serve on this board.

Sincerely,

A b

Jeff Kappelman, President
South Alabama Code Officials Association
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